
 

 

 

 
Valley Festival ‘Kids make music’ concert 

 

 

Dear Parents and Carers,  

 

We have been invited to take part in the Valley music festival once again this year. We have 

taken part in previous years and, as a local celebration of musical talent in our area, I feel this is 

an important event to support.  

 

The School choir will be performing as part of the ‘Kids make music’ concert on Wednesday 12th 

June at ‘The Venue’ in Stocksbridge. We will be performing alongside other school choirs. The 

concert starts at 6:00pm and will finish no later than 7:30pm. Children can arrive from 5:30pm for a 

6:00pm start. Unfortunately, the Y5’s will be on residential that day, so we will have some choir 

members missing. I’m sure the Y5’s will be having a fantastic time but we will definitely miss them! 

This makes it even more important for us to have as many other choir members as possible to 

come and take part so, that we can show the community what we do so well!   

 

Tickets for the concert will be available on the door for £3.00.  

 

Please complete the electronic form below to indicate whether your child will be able to take 

part in the concert or not. If you are not planning to stay for the duration of the concert, please let 

me know who will be picking your child up at the end of the show.  

 

https://forms.microsoft.com/e/ZFma2YnphE  

 

I’m sure this will be a fantastic evening celebrating the children’s singing and I hope to see you all 

there!  

 

Yours sincerely,  

Miss Danks 
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